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The Release of Decedent and Officer Names in Fatal Officer-

Involved Shooting in Montgomery County Delayed  
  

BALTIMORE, MD (June 3, 2024) – The Independent Investigations Division (IID) of the 

Maryland Office of the Attorney General is delaying the release of the names of the decedent and 

involved Montgomery County Police officer in the May 30, 2024, fatal officer-involved shooting in 

Montgomery County.  

  

Due to specific security concerns, the release of the involved officer’s name is being delayed. The 

IID will identify the decedent when the officer’s name is released.   

  

The IID continues to investigate the circumstances of the fatal shooting. To read the original news 

release in this case, click here.  
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